
 

 

 

This meeting is a follow up of the 1st meeting 5 July and the 2nd meeting 18 October 2018.  

 

A Mission Statement, a Concept Document and an Action Plan are developed based on the 

inputs during the first two meetings. We are happy to present the updated versions of the 

these documents. The network meeting 6 March 2019 will include a workshop. We will look 

at the elements of food security (access to sufficient, safe and nutritious food, meeting 

dietary needs and food preferences) and: 

- discuss/exchange challenges, available resources/science and knowledge gaps 

- exchange/elaborate on possible actions and SMART-commitments  

- identify relationships between actions/SMART-commitment's and the CFS 

recommendations and the Sustainable Development Goals (SDG).  

- discuss ways to network towards common goals, including identifying measurable 

actions 

 A "Gaining and sharing document" is prepared to facilitate the discussions. 

 

 

Please find more details about the meeting in the agenda. Updated information will be 

available on the Global Action Network webpage: 

https://nettsteder.regjeringen.no/foodfromtheocean/ 

 

 

Sign up to the meeting by sending an email to: foodfromtheocean@nfd.dep.no   

Kindly register no later than 1st of March 2019. 

 

We will facilitate so that those of you who cannot travel can participate electronically. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you at the meeting 

 

Venue Address:  Norwegian Institute of Marine Research, Strandgaten 196, Bergen, Norway 

(The North Atlantic Seafood Forum (NASF) takes place in Bergen 5th to 7th of March. We are 

organizing a side-event 5th of March at NASF Day 0, to bring attention to our mission. You 

are welcome to participate at this event. Information will soon be available at our webpage).  

We are pleased to invite you to the 3rd meeting in the Global Action Network  

Sustainable Food from the Oceans and Inland Waters for Food Security and Nutrition .  

6 March 2019, Bergen, Norway   
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